

Columbia Primary School Columbia Road London E2 7RG tel: 02077393835

email: admin@columbia.towerhamlets.sch.uk

web: www.columbiaprimaryschool.org

Headteacher Oliver Woodward
Deputy Head Lesley Reynolds
Deputy Head Vicky Wright
Assistant Head Julie Fountain
Business Manager Sarah Gallagher

26th January 2022

Advice to Families - Positive Case of COVID-19

Dear Amethyst Class parents, carers and staff,

Yusuf has tested positive for COVID-19. In his absence, your child will mainly be taught by Lesley.

We advise you to test your child using a lateral flow test every day for the next 7 days. Your child does not need to self isolate unless they have the symptoms of COVID-19 or test positive on a lateral flow test (or PCR test).

The symptoms of COVID-19 are:

- a new and continuous cough
- a high temperature
- a loss or change of smell or taste

If your child or any member of your household have any of these symptoms:

- The person with symptoms must self isolate;
- You must request a PCR testing kit for the person.
- When you have the results of the test, follow the advice from NHS Test and Trace and inform the school.

PCR tests can be ordered/ booked here: https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or phone 119 Lateral Flow Tests can be ordered here: https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

If you have any questions about this, please email the school.

With best wishes,

Oliver Woodward

Oliver Woodward Headteacher